
 

 
NOTICE OF SOLANO COUNTY  

TRUTH ACT COMMUNITY FORUM 
 
In accordance with the Transparent Review of Unjust Transfers and Holds (TRUTH) Act (Government 
Code section 7283.1(d)), the Solano County Board of Supervisors will hold a community forum to receive 
information from County law enforcement departments about access to individuals provided to the 
federal Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) in calendar year 2017 and receive public comment.  
 
This Community Forum will be held during the Board’s regular meeting on Tuesday, December 4th, 2018 
at 1:00 pm or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the Solano County Board Chambers on 
the first floor of the County Administration Center, 675 Texas Street, Fairfield. 
 
The County of Solano does not discriminate against persons with disabilities and is an accessible facility. 
If you wish to attend this meeting and you will require assistance in order to participate, please contact 
the Solano County Clerk of the Board at (707) 784-6100 at least 24 hours in advance of the event to 
make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting. 
 

 
Please publish as a DISPLAY Ad one time in the News Section of the Daily Republic on Friday, 
November 2, 2018 
 
Please publish as a LEGAL AD one time in the legal section of the: 
Dixon Tribune on Friday, November 2, 2018 

Benicia Herald on Wednesday, November 2, 2016 

Winters Express on Wednesday, October 31, 2018 

Rio Vista River News Herald on Wednesday, October 31, 2018 

Vacaville Reporter on Friday, November 2, 2018 

Vallejo Times Herald on Friday, November 2, 2018 

 


